
                                                                                                     
                                                                                           

The Patidar Gin Science College, Bardoli  

Affiliated to Veer Narmad South Gujarat University, Surat 

World Entrepreneurship Day Celebration 

 

Objective: To recognize innovations and global advancement of 

entrepreneurship and leadership among the students.  

Expected Outcomes: After completion of world entrepreneurship day 

celebration students can 

 Aware about the Student start - up and innovation policy of Government 

of Gujarat (SSIP 2.0) 

 Start design the problem statement for starting the start-ups in their 

respective fields  

Date: 21/08/2023 

Time: 12.20 pm to 1.20 pm 

Venue: Activity room (Room no. 11), The Patidar Gin Science College, Bardoli 

Targeted Audience: Any student (97 students are participated) 

Coordinators name: Ms. Sheetal Karmur and Dr. Mukesh J. Keshvani 

 The Patidar Gin Science College, Bardoli has celebrated the World 

entrepreneurship day to enrich the students about the innovation and start – ups 

for becoming the entrepreneur to serve the society effectively and contribute in 

the development of nation held on 21/08/2023.  Beginning of celebration, Dr. 

Mukesh Keshvani (Coordinator of SSIP 2.0) has welcome all the dignities and 

students, and given presentation about SSIP 2.0 policy.  Students were 

interacted with speaker and clear their doubt. As a part of activity, few groups 



                                                                                                     
of students were prepared the statement of problem and given possible solution. 

At the end of activity, coordinator has given a week to submit the SOP with 

solution. To motive the students, Dr. Bhavin Nayak, Principal of PG Science 

College has awarded five alumina entrepreneur students. Prof. Sheetal Karmur 

has shared the three entrepreneurs’ successful stories those are alumina of the 

college. At last event coordinator has shared the vote of thanks. 

 

  

 



                                                                                                     

 

 

  


